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DEAN’S COUNCIL UPDATE.  
 
We know the academic and creative talent throughout our campus abounds, and it is always a great joy to see that talent 
displayed for our community at large to view and celebrate. That’s why I am so pleased with the recent attention our 
Ingham Chapman Gallery has garnered with its first gallery exhibition in over a year.  
 
The current exhibition, which I invite you all to go and enjoy, features work from two local groups: The Sunday Funday 
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To all of our faculty, staff, and students: Please keep up your good work, and thank you for all that you do to help fulfill 
our mission as a branch campus of the University of New Mexico! 
 
Please stay safe and stay well.  
 
Best Regards, 
 

 
 
Dr. James R. Malm, Chancellor 
Professor of Business 
 
 


